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To: jamey.ayling@co.kittitas

Dear Jamey:
As one of the close neighbors to the proposed 3BR slaughter house we have some concerns.

1, Where is the water coming from that they propose to use for the 30 head of cattle?
2 How much more water do they use for cleanup on weekends? and is that water coming from the same source?
3, Do not think they should be able to work on weekends.
4. How do they get the contaminated water from the holding pond to their property?
5. There are now 30 parking places against our fence. How many cars are going to be coming and going on a given day?
6. How much decrease in the value of our home after the operation begins?
We are strongly opposed to this facility being placed in this farm/rural
area. Please consider these questions in your decision.
Walt and Gail Farrar
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